
Dear Governor Haley:

In the name of protecting our deer population, the SC DNR has put forth
bill S.454 to-change the deer hunting laws in South Carolina. Instead of
narrowly tailoring the hunting laws to reflect the various habitat and
competing species across the state, S. 454 will force a on~~size fits all
deer management strategy.:i€)nt~lall hunters in South Cat(Jilna. The bill
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doubles the limit of does alllh;/\f'V~d'tnthe Upstatewhile red ring the limit
of deer in the Lowcountrl $,"~54 will force all hunters tD purchase
antlerless deer tags, limit'rme est of bucks, and in dnng so will
encourage hunters to takl!.' . r.~.. oes. Please veto this I Jgislation.. ,~ -·liIt
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